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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Anthony Boehm <amboehm77@yahoo.com>
Sunday, March 7, 2010 1:52 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed regulations limiting leverage to 10:1 in forex accounts. I consider
such a measure to be ill advised and strongly urge you to heed the arguments put forth by the Forex Dealers Coalition.

Sincerely,

Anthony Boehm

Identification Number: R1N 3038-AC61


